Gerald Desmond Bridge

Replacement Project term

Closure

Pier T Eastbound Ocean Blvd. On-Ramp Closure

Date: July 20, 2019
Duration: Permanent

CLOSURE: Beginning 5 a.m. on Saturday, July 20, eastbound traffic patterns on the Gerald Desmond Bridge will change
when the eastbound Ocean Boulevard loop on-ramp from Pier T Avenue on Terminal Island will close permanently to
enable construction crews to build new roadways on the south side of Ocean Boulevard.

The detour for all vehicles headed east from Pier T
Avenue will be to use the SR-47 connector road, AREA MAP
followed by the PAUC (Port Access Under Crossing),
a free U-turn at the intersection of Ocean Boulevard
and SR-47. As motorists approach the intersection,

L Gerald Desmond
they will shift to the far left two lanes, and make a Bridge

smooth unsignalized turn through the PAUC to head
east. Stay to the left to take the on-ramp to North

710, Piers B-J, Downtown. “ Downtown
. . . . Long Beach

Motorists are advised to monitor traffic conditions —

and allow additional time to travel this section of 47 7104 -~

the construction area. ‘ ‘
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